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Allen, Aaron 0 SPL

From: Madroneweb@aol.com
Sent: Friday, June 19, 2009 10:40 AM
To: Allen, Aaron 0 SPL
Subject: has the public comment period been extended on Newhall Ranch?

Dear Mr. Allen:

I strongly urge a 120-day extension of the comment period on the Newhall Ranch
Management and Development Plan and the Spineflower plan.

I heard a rumor last night that the comment period may have been extended for another
60 days, but I am trying to reach Fish and Game and Army Corps folks to get confirmation
of this rumor -- but have yet to speak with other than a machine.

Please contact me ASAP to clarify this situation.

Thank you,

Bruce Campbell

Download the AOL Classifieds Toolbar <http://toolbar.aol.com/aolclassifieds/download.html?
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Responses to Comments

RMDP/SCP Final EIS/EIR RTC-117-1 June 2010

117. E-mail from B. Campbell, dated July 21, 2009

Response 1

In response to this and other requests, the Corps and CDFG extended the comment period for the Draft
EIS/EIR. Please refer to Topical Response 1: EIS/EIR Public Review Opportunities .




